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Comments: As a former fire crew member from 1990-94 I was able to get to know the Custer quite well. Of the

concerns address on your summary these concerns that follow are close to my heart... As for the Pryors I believe

there needs to be more LEO patrol for ATV mis-use. Too many "new" roads/trails are being used. I agree that the

high area/plateau in the Pryors should be designated as a wilderness. Motor vehicles do more damage up there

than good. the Crow culture considers it sacred and I believe if you would like to visit/experience the area it

should be on foot.


